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California Seeks To Expedite Wage Claim Adjudication: Audit Scheduled

As California Governor Gavin Newsom's administration seeks to finalize the 2023-24 Governor's Budget, the
California Joint Legislative Audit Committee has moved to audit the persistent backlog of wage theft cases at the
Division of Labor Standards Enforcement. The audit is set to begin September 1, 2023, absent developments
demonstrating to the committee an investigation is no longer necessary. A further description can be found here.
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